MUSIC BINGO
SINGING
Make up and sing new
rhyming verses for the
song Down By the Bay.
Down By the Bay

MOVING
Do a GoNoodle or Just
Dance video from
YouTube.
GoNoodle Guided
Dancing

LISTENING
Listen to “Spring” by
Vivaldi and draw a
springtime picture.
Spring-Antonio Vivaldi

CREATING
Create instruments
using household items.
Play along with your
favorite song.
4 Musical Instruments

LISTENING
Listen to your favorite
song; find different
ways to keep the beat
using a variety of body
percussion.

MOVING
Do a jump rope chant.
Use a jump rope or do
jumping jacks. (ex.
Teddy Bear) Keep
jumping until you mess
up.
Jump Rope Rhymes

LISTENING
Listen to “The Blue
Danube Waltz” by
Johann Strauss and
pretend like you are
canoeing down the
river. What do you see
while you are on your
journey?
The Blue Danube
Waltz

CREATING
Design, Draw, and
Name a New
Instrument

SINGING
Call or facetime a
friend or family
member and using only
your singing voice,
have a musical
conversation.

MOVING
Family
Dance
Party!

LISTENING
Listen to “Ballet of the
Unhatched Chick” by
Modest Mussorgsky
and pretend like you
are a chick trying to
come out of the egg.
The Ballet of
Unhatched Chicks

CREATING
Read a book on
https://www.quavermu
sic.com/ .

MOVING
Listen to any of the
music from Carnival of
the Animals and move
as if you were that
animal.
Carnival of the
Animals-Aquarium
Carnival of the
Animals-The Swan
Carnival of the
Animals-The Elephant

SINGING
Sing a favorite song
you learned in class to
a friend or family
member.

CREATING
Read a simple story.
Add sound effects
using household items.
The Little Old Lady
Who Wasn't Afraid of
Anything

SINGING
Talk with an older
family member and ask
them to teach you a
song from their
childhood or culture.

MOVING
Go on a sound walk
outside. Try to pick
out any sounds that
could be considered
musical, i.e., birds
singing, wind whistling
through the trees, etc.

LISTENING
Listen to “Moonlight
Sonata” by Beethoven.
Close your eyes and
take deep breaths.
Moonlight Sonata

CREATING
Using a simple song,
create movement or
body percussion for
the words of the song.
Row Row Your Boat

MOVING
Choreograph a dance
for your favorite song.
Teach it to a family
member.

LISTENING
Listen to a song of
your choice. Draw how
it makes you feel.

SINGING
Sing a lullaby at
nighttime.

CREATING
Create a rhythmic song
using household
objects. Think pots,
pans, pencils, etc.
(always ask permission
from the owner of the
objects)

SINGING
Sing the song “Do-ReMi” from the Sound of
Music while doing the
Solfege hand signs.
Do-Re-Mi

If possible, construct
it!

FREE SPACE

GO WASH YOUR
HANDS!

